
 

 

City of Franklin Power and Light has contracted Anixter Services to process 

the installation of the new automated meters to all residents and 

businesses in our service area.  

 

This process will take several weeks to complete. We are thanking you in 

advance for your cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact FP&L at 757-562-8568. 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100068365265391&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWHDQm0AaCgLpfff-53GPKT387LZz_5gL_wOax5Z3aCgpiGm6QJ3n1RRVPIkTEgCnSBU-cIXs3P1hBT3rZa6VGjnOaI4F4_a2fhmtSPjObjeVh6kWiRA2O8cO-JqofwzRl2pOHEpKziIScCCWABC8wz&__tn__=-%5dK-R

